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6™ October 2023 (UPDATED)
Dear Parents/Carers,

It has been a busy week here at St Marys. The children all looked wonderfully smart for their school
photographs, year 1 had a wonderful time at the farm with year 5 engaging superbly in their Anglo-Saxon
workshop.

We are continuing to develop our new website. We are currently creating an online calendar of events and we
are awaiting finalised curriculum maps to allow parents and carers to be able to see what is being taught in
each year group and how these progress from reception to year 6. Class pages will also continue to be updated
with current information.

Unfortunately, you will see from our website, since Twitter has become X, changes have been made to the
school terms and conditions so it does not refresh as quickly as we would like. We have been advised by our
website provider to move to a new platform and are looking at this now. We will provide you of further details
in the near future. In the meantime, please following our X account directly to see up to date posts.

On Monday we began our harvest in aid of Re:dish. Please could you bring any non-perishables (tins, pasta,
noodles etc) to the hall. | know these are challenging times so any donations would be extremely welcome. The
deadline for this is Friday 13th October when the donations will be taken to church in preparation for their
harvest service and the school services. Thank you to all the parents who have already done this.

As a reminder, parents and carers are warmly invited to our maths morning 9-10 on Tuesday 10" October. You
are invited into classrooms to engage with your child in some exciting maths activities. Please enter and exit
school via the classroom door, the reception gate will remain open for you to leave the premises, please do not
leave via the office.

The link for the flu vaccination consent forms is now open and will close at midnight on the 5™ November.
Attached is an NHS booklet regarding the flu immunisations.

THE LINK - https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/af68b07b

| look forward to seeing as many of you as possible in classes on Tuesday.

Have a wonderful weekend, with the warmest wishes,

Mrs Faryniarz
Headteacher
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